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Answers to Questions on Notice
Topic: Locks in Parliament House
Question P4, Hansard page number 34 (23/5/05)

Senator FAULKNER—I would have hoped that we could do a bit better
than that. All right; what is this change to the locks costing?

Mr Ward—1 would not know. I would have to take it on notice, sorry.
Ms Penfold-—We will have to take that on notice.
Answer:

The cost of the purchase of the lock cylinders and keys was estimated at
$655,000. The installation of the lock cylinders was estimated at
$400,000. The tenders are still being evaluated so these figures are still
preliminary estimates. :






